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TOWNSEND DETACHMENT #920 
Marine Corps League 

January 20, 2018 
 

OPENING CEREMONY 
          Sergeant of Arms Post the Colors 

Pledge of Allegiance  
Marine Corp Hymn 
Prayer lead by Chaplin 
 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF DIGNITARIES AND GUESTS 
ROLL CALL OF OFFICERS 

Madame Commandant- Nancy Burton 
Sr. Vice- Richard Davis 
Jr. Vice - Matt Gibson 
Judge Advocate - Chuck Moore 
Paymaster - Richard Davis 
Sergeant at Arms - Ken Duan 
Chaplin - Sick 
Historian -absent 
Jr. Past Commandant - not present 
 

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP 
Ballot Vote 
Ceremony of Initiation 
We welcome our new inductees, Mark Kendorff, and Bryan Decapite as new members to the 
Marine Corp League OOH-RAH, 

 
PREVIOUS MINUTES Minutes   from November 18, 2017 was accepted 
CORRESPONDENCE. Madame Nancy Burton was presented a certificate of Appreciation for Toys for 
Tots and for the feeding of the deployed Marines and their families, plus goody bags for the trip. 
 
Auburn City Schools were issued medals of honor 
 
PAYMASTER REPORT 
   The tag fund money helped buy the goody bags for the deployed marines from LIMA Company. 
 
SICK CALL….Paul Reese, Bob Johnson, Tommy Davis 
 
OFFICERS REPORTS 
    *Madame Commandant Nancy Burton made address tags so that the Marine Corp League can send 
letters and notes of support, and notes of encouragement.  We have address for Lance Corporal Skylar 
Campbell. Please take the time to send them a short note of encouragement. 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS. We need to recruit new membership.  We currently have 24 members, and 
need to concentrate on recruiting new members 
 
NEW BUSINESS…..we feed the LIMA Company and their families, using funds from the sell of car tags. 
GOOD OF THE LEAGUE 
    Every event we do is good for the League! 
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VIETNAM MEDALS TO BE REWARDED IN TALLASSEE AND PRATVILLE 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
CLOSING CEREMONEY 

● Chaplin leads Detachment in prayer 
● Madame Commandant declares the meeting is officially closed, reports to Sergeant of           

Arms to retire until next meeting. 
● Roll Call-24 members present and accounted for. 
● Application for New Membership. 
● Mission Statement was stated by Judge Advocate. 
● Previous Minutes - Available to read on Detachment’s website, and hard copies were available 

for members to pickup 
● Sick Call - Madame Commandant reminded each member to take the time to get in touch with 

any member who may be struggling with hardships, or have certain needs that need to 
addressed.  We are a support system for our members. 

● 50th anniversary of Vietnam War 
○ Vietnam Recognition Coordinator still has pins and proclamations available. 

● Unfinished Business 
● Madam Commandant gave over the gavel to the Senior Vice Officer to announce nominations for 

offices of the Detachment League for 2018.  They are: 
○ Commandant….Nancy Burton 
○ Senior Vice Officer...Chuck Morris 
○ Junior Vice Officer….Matt Gibson 
○ Judge Advocate…..Jim Fulks 
○ Pay Master…..Richard Davis 
○ Adjutant……Susan Fulks 
○ Chaplin…. 
○ Sergeant At Arms….. 
○ Web Monitor Sergeant….. 
○ Veterans Service Officer…. 
○ Junior Past Commandant… 

●     Candidates  for new officers. Officers were chosen for election and passed at this         
meeting. 

● Other Announcements  Congratulations to the new officers...and the old! 
●  Closing - Retiring of the Colors, closing prayer by Chaplin. 
● Let us all give thanks to our God for all the many blessings He has bestowed to all His                  

believers. 
 

SEMPER FI 


